
Ghost hunters to give talk at
Douglas library
Northern Nevada Ghost Hunters will be at the Douglas County
Library in Minden on Oct. 24 from 2-4pm.

The  not-for-profit  group  formed  in  2005  with  a  desire  to
understand the world of the paranormal. Members seek to help
people experiencing unexplainable events by using interviews,
investigations, and education to create a better understanding
of the situation. Local investigations by the group have taken
place at Eliza Cook’s house in Genoa, Carson Valley Museum and
Cultural Center in Gardnerville, and the Courthouse Museum in
Genoa.

For more info about the program, call 775.782.9841.
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